From: Steve Aranguren
To: Haddon, Stacey
Subject: Cannabis tax

Date: Sunday, May 30, 2021 4:42:59 PM

Dear Sirs,

Legalization of marijuana has come with costs to the city, costs that could be defrayed by local taxes on the product. Please let the people vote on a cannabis tax. The money generated by such a tax could help refund the police through programs like Cahoots emergency crisis service by taking a volume of calls off their logs, allowing them to better protect and serve the community. The idea of using money from marijuana sales to better deal with problems like addiction appeals to me, and I would greatly appreciate the opportunity to vote on that idea.

Thank you,

Steve Aranguren